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10 August, 2017 
 
 
Rector 
  
 
Dear Rector, 

Subject: 2nd Academic University Student Conference - ASTUCON 2017 
15-19 November 2017, Palm-Beach Hotel, Larnaca, Cyprus 

www.astucon.eu       info@astucon.eu 

 
The European Association of ERASMUS Coordinators (EAEC), the European Association of Career Guidance 
(EACG) and the THALES Foundation announce the 2nd

 Academic University Student Conference (ASTUCON) 
2017). The Academic Student Conference is designed to provide an opportunity for university students to 
participate in a conference either through presenting their own work, projects, theses, or through attending 
presentations of their fellow students. University Professors and Companies are welcomed to offer 
workshops for university students during this event. The aim of the conference is to promote the sharing of 
work and research between students, connect with other social circles with which they have a shared interest 
and thus promote the cooperation between the students from different universities and countries. 
Conference participants may be, in addition to university students, pupils from Secondary Education, 
teachers of Secondary Education and university professors. 
 
ASTUCON 2017 is organized under the auspices of Dr. Kostas Kadis, Minister of Education and Culture of 
Cyprus. 
 
With this letter we invite the students of your university to participate and we will appreciate it if they can 
be informed about the ASTUCON 2017. It would be a great experience for students to attend the Conference 
since they will have the chance to present their work, participate in networking and act as ambassadors of 
their university. Also, it will be a great opportunity to meet with companies for potential future employment 
through the optional Pitch Boot Camp event to run in parallel to the conference. 
 
Looking forward in welcoming your students at ASTUCON 2017. For more information do not hesitate to 
write to info@astucon.eu  or to me personally at makrides.g@eaecnet.com  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Prof. Gregoris A. Makrides 
President of the European Association of Erasmus Coordinators (EAEC) 
President of the European Association of Career Guidance (EACG) 
President of the THALES Foundation 
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